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1 April 2018 
 
 
Dear Masters, Instructors and Students:  
 
RE: Oceania Taekwon-Do Federation Championships – New Zealand 2018 
 
It is with great pleasure that we invite you, your organisation and your students to the OTF 
Championships to be held in Wellington over the weekend of 14th & 15th July 2018. 
 
We offer this event as a lead up to the exciting ITF World Cup Championships to be held in 
Sydney in late September to which you have been invited. The Oceania Championships will 
also double as New Zealand’s ITKD Nationals so the best of New Zealand’s International 
Taekwon-Do exponents will also be competing. 
 
This is the first time Wellington will be hosting this event since the successful 2010 Oceania 
Championships and the acclaimed 2011 ITF World Championships. 
Over the next 2-4 weeks additional information including, Tournament Rules, Entry forms and 
full details will be posted on the OTF and New Zealand iTKD websites. 
 
The OTF Championships is a two day event, with 5 sparring / patterns rings plus power and 
specialty operating throughout the weekend with the following events: 
 

• Individual Sparring for all grades and all ages 
• Individual Patterns for all grades and all ages 
• Individual Special Technique and Power Test for blue belts and above for all ages 
• Team Patterns for coloured and black belts (Juniors and Seniors) 
• Team Sparring for black belts (Juniors and Seniors) 
• Pre-arranged Sparring  

 
Please also note that we are also hosting a Dinner and ITKD Awards evening on the Saturday 
night at one of Wellington’s premier restaurants, an event not to be missed! 
 
We hope you will give us the chance to show you some true “Kiwi hospitality” when you visit this 
beautiful country. 
 
In the meantime, start your planning for a fantastic tournament and a few days R&R afterwards 
in awesome Wellington! We’re looking forward to seeing you and your students in July.  

 
Please let me know of your intentions and how we’re able to help. 
 
Yours in Taekwon-Do 
 
 
 
 
Nick Lourantos 
on behalf of the 2018 Oceania Championships Organising Committee. 
P: +64-21-439482 
E: oceania2018@itkd.co.nz 


